
 

  
  
 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 113 – DECEMBER 20, 2024 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

NEW YEAR’S GATHERING 2025/ ARCHBISHOP’S GREETINGS 

 

To Members of Parish Teams,   

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To Members of Religious Communities,   

To Archdiocesan Staff,   

  

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

Here's a reminder about the invitation to the New Year's special gathering, under the star of Epiphany, in 

recognition of the Communities and teams. 

  

Details: 

 

1) Date : Wednesday, January 8, 2025 

Time : 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  

Venue : Saint John Fisher Parish 

Address : 120 Summerhill Ave., Pointe-Claire 

 

2) Date : Thursday, January 9, 2025 

Time : 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  

Venue : Notre-Dame-du-Mont-Carmel Parish 

Address : 7645 rue du Mans, Montreal 

 

3) Date : Saturday, January 11, 2025 

Time : 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Venue : Notre-Dame-du-Sacré-Cœur parish 

Address : 7675 rue Edward, Lasalle 

To register for one of these gatherings, please complete the online form: Register here 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Wishing you a very merry Christmas!  

  

  

Charles Langlois, PSS 

VG - Moderator of the curia  

https://microsites.diocesemontreal.org/microsites/archeveche-montreal/en/diocesan-gathering/

